
TMS Families-

Happy New Year and welcome back! I hope 2021 brings our TMS families and friends much 

health and wellness. I continue to be thankful to our staff, students, and parents for their 

patience and understanding in working through this pandemic.  We will start 2021 wearing 

masks, using hand sanitizer, following modified schedules, drop offs, pick ups, and all of the 

other procedures we have put in place to keep everyone safe at school during this pandemic. 

Our students will learn remotely through Friday, January 15, 2021. Our first in-person school 

day at TMS will be on Tuesday, January 19, 2021. We are eager for the return of our students

and look forward to our in-person teaching. As we work through our remote learning period, 

please reach out to teachers with questions or concerns.

Before winter break we worked diligently to deploy Chromebooks for all of our 6th and 8th 

grade students. If you are a parent or guardian of a 6th or 8th grader and have not completed 

your electronic paperwork and or picked up your child’s Chromebook, please do so. We would

like all of our TMS students to have their district owned Chromebooks as soon as possible.  

Once the paperwork is completed, a delivery or pick up can be arranged.

The payment for the 8th grade Washington D.C. trip in May is due by  January 22, 2021. 

Checks can be made to TMS SAA.  If you have any questions please contact Jami DeGuire 

or Dawn Erikson.

Happy New Year!

 

Mary Grande



Please also see the attachments: 

Breakfast with the Principal 

Free Meal Flyer 

Yearbook Orders 

TPS Educational Technology Initiative 

TMS Remote Schedule 

Parking Lot Map 


